
1111 SW 16th Ave., Apt. 156 
Gainesville, Fla. 32601 

J4luery 15, 1977 
Liana F. Todd 
2:xecutive Officer 
Office of Management and Finance 
United 2tates Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C. 20530 

Iezir 	Todd: 

In my letter to you dated December 31, 1976, I stated that 
I could locate no letter of mine dated December 15, 1976. I wee 
mistaken, and I cm sorry ;tor any inconvenience or confusion I have 
thus caused yon. 

Your letter to me of December 22 was in respome to mine 
of December 15, which was addressed to the Pttorney General and 
requested 18 items published or mentioned by the senate Select 
Committee on Intelliesnee. When I responded to your letter, I 
had forgotten about this request and had in mind another i-OIA 
request of mine pending with the Jtu 	Lepartment, this one 
relating to the Photographs and X rays of the Zennedy autopeyw 
I had recently addressed a letter relevant to that request to 
votr office, thus the source of confession regarding your December 22 
setter. 

Thank you for your patience. 

Sincerely. 

Howard Roffman 


